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Welcome All

The year has moved too quickly. We didn't really have time to savor what was a very successful 
2017 Rugby season. 

1st  XV   Premiers
2nd XV Third
Year 10 Third
Year  9 Third
Year  8 Sixth
Year  7 Second

Our overall TAS Rugby result was 2nd place over all Schools. There has been an enormous 
amount of work done on and off the field.

Again our JTAS teams have been impressive. The Year 5 side remained undefeated this season, 
which is a super achievement. The overall skill level was at a very high standard with a reliance on 
team play rather than one or two good players. All bodes well for the future of Rugby at the School. 

Firstly, I want to thank Mr Mac who five years ago wanted to improve the standard of Rugby at the 
School. All our teams have improved to the point that our Rugby Program now is what all other 
TAS Schools are aiming for. 

Thanks to all the RSG and supporters for their endless help. Our game day experience is one to 
savor with the crowds at home games the most I have seen at TAS School Boy Rugby. 

Thanks to our sponsors whom have helped to enable us to keep improving our Rugby Program. 
Hopefully we have a product worthy of your continued support. 

Finally to all the Boys who played Rugby this year. WELL DONE.  You have been part of a 
bookmark chapter in the history of the School. 

Please join us to celebrate the 2017 Rugby season at the RSG 
Annual Rugby Dinner 
Get your tickets though Flexi Schools 

Yours in Rugby AT


